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This bill would hinder or prevent many voters from voting. Mostly rural Oregonians 

who would have to drive hours to the nearest polling site would be impacted. Given 

that most rural Oregonians are Republican, I am very surprised that a Republican 

Senator introduced a bill that would reduce votes for his party. The current system 

works and has for many years. No need to change it. 


